
 

Brook Butterflies Newsletter 

Week Ending: 

Friday 13th 

November

2020 

Since returning after the half term the children have been 

learning about different celebrations. We have been talking 

about Bonfire night and the story of Guy Fawkes. The children 

enjoyed activities such as creating fireworks from junk 

modelling, splatter painting, creating bonfire pictures and shape 

rockets. We have also been learning about Diwali and how it is 

celebrated. The children have been listening to the story of 

Rama and Sita. We have been creating Diva lamps using 

playdough and sequins. We have been creating Rangoli patterns 

using 2D shapes, glitter and glue. We have enjoyed Bhangra 

dancing. 

 

Important dates: 

18/12/2020- All children break up for Christmas. 

04/01/2021- Nursery closed for teacher training day. 

05/01/2021- Part time sessions return (am and pm sessions). 

11/01/2021- All children are back to nursery (am, pm and 30 

hours) 

Under the current circumstances these dates may change. 

 

 

 

Home learning ideas: 

• Create your own Diva 

lamp. 

• Create a Bhangra 

dance. 

• Create a firework 

splatter painting. 

• Share the stories of 

Guy Fawkes and Rama 

and Sita. 

We would like to thank you for 

returning your parents evening 

letters. Our phone calls started on 

Wednesday evening and we are hoping 

to have contacted you all very soon. 

Covid 19 

Some of the Butterflies children are isolating and will return to school on Friday 20th 

November. You will have been notified if your child needed to isolate. If you have any 

concerns please do not hesitate to speak to a member of Butterflies staff. 


